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Construction of Protection Berm in Marsaxlokk Harbour  
   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Notice to 
Mariners no 110 of 2011, the construction of an underwater slope protection berm involves the 
placing of material about 2m below the surface. 
 
The area is enclosed by the following rectangle  
 

Point   LATITUDE (N)   LONGITUDE (E) 
 

A   35° 49.361    14° 31.840’ 
B   35° 49.327’    14° 31.888’ 
C   35° 49.430’    14° 32.007’ 
D   35° 49.465’    14° 31.959’ 

 
Unlit yellow marker buoys delineate this area. 
 
Mariners are therefore informed not to navigate inside the above area and to keep a sharp 
lookout, navigate with extreme caution and slow speed and give the above area a wide 
berth of 100m. They are to abide by any instructions that are issued by Marsaxlokk VTS 
(Marsaxlokk Port Control) 
 
 
 
Position is referred to WGS 84 Datum 
  




